
Dear Parent/ Carers

This week the academy assembly has focussed on recycling awareness and raising the importance of sustainability.

As part of this we have shared with Year 10 and Year 11 students a website which promotes sustainable choices
called Planet League.
Planet league has enormous social media support from famous footballers such as Jamie Carragher, Gary Neville and
football teams such as Southampton who have really championed Planet League. The premier league participated last
year and all players wore green armbands to publicise the threat of climate change, this was known as ‘Green
Football Weekend’.

The website (which is mobile phone friendly) allows students to record green goals by completing different activities
such as taking photos of feet while walking, or a hand while putting some recycling in the bin.

For your child to have access to this incredible website they need to be at least 13 years old and will need a parents /
carers permission. They can create an account via their website by completing the sign in section but you will need
to tick permission for your child to have an account. When they create an account they will be asked to choose a
football team that their green goals will count towards and will join the Outwood Academy Adwick community.
Being part of the Outwood Academy Adwick community will record how many goals our students have scored on a
shared leaderboard so we are able to praise students for their sustainable actions.

Please visit their website for more information https://planetleague.co.uk./.

Thank you for your continued support.

Your sincerely

Miss R Bowers
Head of Humanities

https://planetleague.co.uk/

